
STAMFORD JOINT FIRE DISTRICT 
PO Box 274 

Stamford, NY 12167 
 
 

 
Please take notice that the organizational meeting for the year 2022 of the 
Stamford Joint Fire District Board of Commissioners of the Towns of Stamford, 
Harpersfield, Kortright, Gilboa and Jefferson, Counties of Delaware and 
Schoharie, New York, will be held on the 11th day of January 2022 at 7:00p.m. 
at the Stamford Firehouse, 111 Main Street, Stamford.  This notification is being 
given to the news media pursuant to the provisions of Section 94 of the Public 
Officers Law of the State of New York. 
 
By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners. 
 
Ellen Kennedy 
District Secretary 
 
 


